
We are working in your area 
Wastewater Treatment Pipeline Construction  

 

 
 

21/07/2022 

What Construction of the new Darfield and Kirwee to Pines Wastewater Treatment Plant 
wastewater pipeline 

Where Courtenay Road and SH73 

When Ongoing – Courtenay Road Closure from 25/07 

Why To connect the upcoming Darfield and Kirwee reticulated wastewater systems to the 
Pines Wastewater Treatment Plant 

Contact Corde Project Manager Fintan Harvey (027 294 7764) 

We are writing to give you an update on our current works on Courtenay Road and SH73.   
 
We have installed the main wastewater pipeline along SH73 and are now moving onto the next stage 
of the project which involves installing the pipe under the railway lines on Courtenay Road.   
 
For this stage of work Courtenay Road will be fully closed (24hrs/day) from the rail lines to SH73 until 
early September. Access to properties on Courtenay Road will be via Bealey Road/Courtenay Road 
detour. Courtenay Road between Miles Road and the rail lines will be fully open. There will be a 
pedestrian access from Courtenay Road to SH73. 
 
In the final stage of the project we will be installing the pipeline under SH73 at the pumpstation site 
in Kirwee. This will happen once Courtenay Road is open but there will be again a traffic light setup 
on SH73.  
 
We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause and thank you for your patience as we carry out 
these works. Further information about this project and a live map of the construction can be found 
at selwyn.govt.nz/darfieldkirweewastewater. 
 
The contractor for this work is CORDE Ltd. If you have any questions please contact Fintan Harvey 
(Project Manager) on 027 294 7764, or the Council’s Water Services team on 0800 SELWYN (735 
996) or email contactus@selwyn.govt.nz. 
 
Thank you 
 
CORDE      
Selwyn District Council 
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